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RAPS Hospital Medical Superintendent along with 

doctors visited at RR Site on 15th December, 2015 under 

public awareness program. The program was 

conducted to enrich their knowledge on nuclear power 

and radiation. It is expected that the doctors will share 

the information amongpublic and in turn clear myths 

about nuclear power.  

Program was started with welcome and Inaugural 

speech by Sh. C D Rajput, Site Director, RR Site. He 

highlighted need of nuclear power and safety aspects 

of nuclear power plant. He also briefed OSART Mission, 

WANO Review and different public welfare works 

taken up under corporate social responsibility. 

Lecture on “Nuclear Power - Safe, Clean & Eco-

Friendly” was delivered by Sh. Sanjay Mathur, SO/F, 

NTC. 

Escorted plant visits to RAPS-3&4 and RAPP-7&8 was 

also arranged after the lecture to strengthen their 

knowledge about nuclear power. Program was highly 

appreciated by doctors. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sh. C D Rajput, Site Director, RR Site addressing RAPS Hospital Doctors at RR Site. 

RAPS Hospital 

Doctors during 

briefing by Site 

Director at RRS-3&4 

Auditorium. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sh. Sanjay Mathur, SO/F while delivering lecture on “Nuclear Power – Safe & Clean”to RAPS 

Hospital Doctors at RRS-3&4 Auditorium. 

 

Medical 

Superintendent  

with RR Site 

Management 

during the 

program at RRS-

3&4 Auditorium. 

 


